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Exhibit C-3
The Peak Time Rebate (PTR) Tariff was approved under Case No. 09-1820-EL-ATA. 
As part of its order in Case 09-1820-EL-ATA, the Commission requested that the Company work with the Department of Energy on a Consumer Behavior Study plan.  As a result of plan requirements, the PTR Tariff needs to be modified to reflect a revised timeline, customer baseline calculation and other study criteria such as random customer selection.  This proposal is being submitted to modify the tariff to comply with the Consumer Behavior Study plan and timeline filed with the Department of Energy.  No other changes to the tariff are proposed and the aforementioned changes will not affect the rates approved in the schedule.
